
Je aa haanach’e December 2022 
As you reflect at the end of 2022 may you find 
peace and acceptance. I hope that whatever 
you experienced this year helped you draw 
strength from within, support from your 
people, and resilience because of it. May you 

look forward to 2023 with courage and hope.   
 

Students  
The first report cards have been issued. Some of 
you did very well. Some of you need to do 

better. All of you can come to Room 112 during 
your flex, at lunch or with permission from your 
teacher for support and extra help in whatever 
you need. You have only 6 weeks left in 
Semester One to get your grades to where you 
want them.  
 

December 
This is a short month with only 2 weeks before 
the break. Stay strong, work hard, and don’t 
give up! AND we have goodies for you every day 
of the last week. 
 

     

 
We look forward to an amazing year together in 2023 

 

   

 
 

 

December Birthdays: Lucas, Amy, Lindsey, Katelyn, 

Arianna, Noah, Faith, Talina, Jude, Korbie, Curtis, 

Charles, Cash, Sean, Carolyne, Piper, Kaylynn, Wyatt, 

Gage, Dimitrius, Nicola, Mathias, Austin, Eden, 

Stephan. HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

Dane Wajich – Our Story 
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Please feel free to contact us at North Peace Secondary School (250)785-4429 extension 343 or by email at 

rsmith@prn.bc.ca, cdavies@prn.bc.ca, awilson@prn.bc.ca, rkoechl@prn.bc.ca and ywilliams@prn.bc.ca. 

 

These baby adults 

are our future... 

Invest in them!  
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